
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/8/2024 7:16:30 PM

First name: Charles

Last name: Byrne

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I write as a regularly voting, concerned US citizen and trained environmental scientist.

 

Official Wilderness designation has that designation for a reason; cabins don't belong in designated Wilderness,

and that was the original intention for ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.

 

Please phase out ANILCA cabins.

 

Thank you.


